www.milano-sanremo.it

Genoa, november 2006

Dear member of Alfa Romeo 6C 2300-2500 International Register,

the fifth revival of Coppa Milano Sanremo will take place from 9" to 11" March 2007: in order to
celebrate the 80 years’ anniversary of the Alfa Romeo 6C model built in 1927 by Vittorio Jano, we
wish to give special prominence to a wide selection of all models of Alfa Romeo 6C.

For this reason, we decided to grant a 500,00 Euros discount on the entry fee to all members of
Alfa Romeo 6C 2300-2500 International Register. As a result, entry fee covering accommodation in
Deluxe Hotels will be 2,600 Euros, and entry fee for Superior Hotels will be 2,100 Euros.

Participants have the option of registering on Thursday 8, in order to have more time to enjoy using
the famous Monza race track on Friday morning.

As usual, Coppa Milano Sanremo offers the option of competing in the touring class regularity
trials, or just attending the event.

On Saturday the route will take the cars through the Lomellina hills and the Gavi area, where we -
will stop off for a break in the splendid wine cellars of Monterotondo Resort to enjoy the area'’s
wonderful food. We then head for the scenic Scoffera pass, and down to the magnificent coast
around the gulf of Portofino. Back by popular demand is a stop-off in Genoa, where lunch on
Sunday will be hosted in the Maggior Consiglio hall in the impressive Palazzo Ducale.

The marvellous route along the coast and through the mountains offers breathtaking views of the
Italian Riviera and the city of Genoa. The via Aurelia will then lead you through picturesque villages
overlooking the sea to Sanremo, where the event ends on Sunday afternoon. As in previous years

the organisers have taken particular care over the selection of hotels, menus and halls for the gala“**
dinners.

For further information, call us on +39 0105955629 or register on the web site www.milano-
sanremo.it to receive all our updates by e-mail-

Yours sincerely,

Sandro Binelli
General Coordinator

PS: as you probably already know we are working on our new project UNIQUE CARS
INTERNATIONAL REGISTER, whose primary aim is to record all existing unique cars in the world.
Find more information on www.uniquecars.org.
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